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Thursday 30th September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

We are very excited to be launching our one-night residential visit to Entrust Outdoors’ Standon Bowers, 

Education Centre, for a 2-day adventure beginning on the 10th February 2022 and returning on the 11th 

February 2021. 

 

There are many recognised benefits to be gained from engaging in residential outdoor learning visits. These 

include personal and social development, independence, team work, confidence and self-esteem, which can be 

raised and strengthened through fun and challenging group activities, often in new and natural surroundings. 

Many of these benefits can be transferred back to the classroom and beyond where they can have a real and 

lasting impact. Working in teams, your child will participate in a number of adventurous activities and sleep in 

dormitories with friends and with school staff close by.  

We suggest you take a look at the short Entrust film available on their website at: 

https://www.entrustoutdoors.co.uk/why-choose-entrust   

 

As the total cost of the visit will depend on the number of children attending (due to transport) we can only 

confirm the total maximum cost of the trip, which would be £71.00, however once families have paid their 

deposit and we have met our minimum numbers to go ahead with the trip, we can then inform parents of the 

actual costs. The cost will include transport, meals, activities and accommodation.  

 

We are confident that this will be a truly memorable and valuable experience for your child and a great 

opportunity for all our children in Humility 1 and Humility 2 to enjoy an adventure together, creating and 

sharing memories that can last a lifetime. We wanted to give you plenty of notice, so you can plan and budget 

for your child’s visit. We have been able to reserve enough spaces for all children. We do, however, need to 

confirm accurate attendance over the coming weeks to finalise our booking. To ensure your child can 

participate and that the visit can go ahead, we are asking for some commitment from you now and ask for an 

initial deposit of £20.00 to secure your child’s place. Please log onto ParentPay to make your contribution.  

We ask for parents to complete this by Monday 1st November 2021.  This will provide enough time for the 

school to initially confirm the trip can go ahead as this depends on the uptake, then go through the process of 

collecting consents, medical forms and advising parents of the ‘kit list’ (what they will need to bring with them). 

In the meantime, if you have any concerns or would like further information, then please don’t hesitate to get 

in touch via Class Dojo. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Johal & Miss Gull  
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